
 
   
  
 

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF PERMIAN HIGH SCHOOL 
ORCHESTRA STUDENT OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL TO ORLANDO, FL 

 
The Permian High School Orchestra program is requesting to travel out-of-state to 
Orlando, FL, from May 26-30, 2026.  The purpose of the trip is to participate in a Disney 
Performing Arts Soundtrack session.  This program gives student ensembles the 
chance to record a Disney film scene in a professional studio, learning the process of 
music synchronization and film scoring firsthand. The group will consist of 
approximately 50 students and chaperones.  Preliminary cost projections are $2,500 per 
participant, and the students will be fundraising a portion of this money.  The cost of the 
trip will cover the majority of transportation, activities, all housing expenses, and a 
majority of the meals. General liability and post-departure trip insurance are included.  
Participants have the option of purchasing additional coverage as desired. 

 
 


